
Informational Meeting
 for current Paulding County 8th grade parents & students 

interested in the HHS Academy of Computer Science

Thursday, January 23, 2020 @ 6:30pm
Hiram High School Performing Arts Center

Mrs. Cooksey, the principal, and other staff will be 
present to answer any questions.

Event will stream live on YouTube @ the Hiram High School Channel
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqbj7kzP559peDhZsTNGpmg

Applications will go LIVE 
on Monday, February 3rd


